
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
For Immediate Release 

 
Road Construction Updates 

Week of October 31st, 2022 
 

 
Batesville, Indiana – Indiana Department of Transportation contractor Paul H. Rohe 
Company plans to continue to work on storm replacement on Smith Street between 
George and Pearl St. Smith street will be closed during this project.   
 
There will be a construction crew working on the water main trench repair on Boehringer 
St. from Park Ave to Eastern.  
 
Patching/Milling/Paving will continue on several streets this week: 
Boehringer St. from Park to Eastern Ave. 
Hillenbrand Ave. from SR 229 to Main St. 
Smith St. from George to Pearl St. 
George St. from Mulberry to Vine St. 
 
Concrete work will begin on Tuesday, November 1st on Bedel Blvd., approximately 588 
feet east of SR 229 (across from Batesville Dunkin and Taco Bell/KFC). All businesses will 
remain open in the area. 
 

INDOT and the City of Batesville want to remind drivers to slow down, avoid distractions, 
and consider worker safety when traveling through active construction zones. 
 
All work is weather-dependent, and schedules are subject to change. Please visit 
https://batesvilleindiana.us/ and click on Road Construction for more information. 
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